
 

August 15, 2017 

By Electronic Filing 

 

Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 Twelfth Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Re: Applications for Special Temporary Authority and License Modification 

IBFS File Nos. SES-STA-20170721-00792 & SES-MOD-20170726-00811 

Call Sign E060445 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

HNS License Sub, LLC (“Hughes”) submits this supplemental letter to clarify that its above-

referenced applications for special temporary authority (“STA”) and license modification seek 

authorizations for transmissions in the 29.25 – 29.30 GHz band from the proposed earth 

terminals to only the EchoStar XVII and EchoStar XIX satellites, subject to the limits agreed 

upon in applicable coordination agreements with other satellite operators, including Iridium.  

This clarification is consistent with the conditions of grant of the requested STA.
1
 

 Please direct any questions regarding this matter to the undersigned. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

/s/ Jennifer A. Manner      

Jennifer A. Manner     

Senior Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 

 

cc: Joseph A. Godles (counsel to Iridium) 

Paul Blais (Int’l Bur.) 

Anthony Asongwed (Int’l Bur.)   

       

                                                   
1 See Hughes, IBFS File No. SES-STA-20170721-00792 (granted July 31, 2017). 


